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October 31, 2016

Mr. Dmytri Kandiurin
Town of Churchill

P.O. Box 459

Churchill, MB ROB 0E0

Dear Mr. Kandiurin:

Re:  Notice of Alteration — Dangerous Goods Handling and Transportation Act Licence
282 HW — Used Oil and Used Oil Products and Material Collection

Thank you for your July 28, 2016 Request for Amendment to Dangerous Goods Handling
and Transportation Act Licence No. 282 HW for the Town of Churchill, Public Works Garage.
The amendment consists of the request to collect used oil and used oil products and materials.

Upon review of your amendment request, [ have concluded that the environmental effects
of the proposed alteration will be insignificant, and, therefore, you are hereby authorized to carry
out the proposed amendment to collect used oil products and materials at the Public Works
Garage at 451 Kelsey Boulevard in the Town of Churchill.

Please be advised that this approval is contingent on the acceptance of a revised
Dangerous Goods Handling and Transportation Act Licence that will be issued in the near future.
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms. Cory Switzer, Environmental
Engineer at 204-250-7645.

Yours truly,

Tracey Braun, M.Sc.

Director

Dangerous Goods Handling and
Transportation Act

g Don Labossiere, Tim Prawdzik, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement
Public Registries



